
 
 

 

   As Mrs. Kearney previously outlined in her weekly newsletter, we will again be 

collecting Box Tops for Education labels as a school fundraiser this year. Students 

are asked to place their labels in a sealed bag marked with their name and 

grade and are encouraged to turn in their labels throughout the year.  Labels 

can either be turned in to each student’s homeroom teacher or the front office.  

Any individual student who turns in 50 or more labels before October 

26th, 2018, will earn a free dress day!  Additionally, the top three grades to 

bring in the most labels by October 26th will each earn a reward.  The prizes are 

listed as follows. 

 

    1st place class: Ice cream party 

    2nd place class: Free dress day for the entire class 

    3rd place class: 15 extra minutes of recess 

 

Box Tops labels can be found on various items from brands such as Lysol, Hefty, 

General Mills, Nature Valley, and many more.  A complete list of all participating 

products can be found at btfe.com/products.  

Thank you for your participation, and good luck to all of the students! 


